
November 29, 2001 
 
Ministry of the Attorney General 
Office of the Children’s Lawyer 
393 University Avenue 
14th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M5G 1W9 
Tel:  (416) 314-8000 
Fax: (416) 314-8050 
 
Attn: Mr. Wilson McTavish 
 
Dear Mr. McTavish 
 
RE: Children placed at risk by your social workers 
 
Attached, please find a copy of a letter I sent by registered mail to your social worker, Mr. 
Wolfgang Pusztay of Sauble Beach.  Unfortunately, I have to send this letter through you as 
Mr. Pusztay has refused to accept delivery of my letter to him sent by registered mail through 
Canada Post. 
 
I would therefore ask that your office forward this letter on to him. 
 
Although some of the workers at your agency do try to do their job professionally, unfortunately 
there are too many who do not.  Information about your biased and unaccountable social 
workers is beginning to spread in the community.  People are beginning to find out about the 
damage being done to many children and families as a result of incompetent work of your 
social workers. 
 
As far as I am concerned only those with something to hide should be afraid to accept 
registered mail as your worker, Mr. Wolfgang Pusztay, has done.  What is he afraid of?  I know 
that many other parents in this community would share my opinion in this matter. 
 
As I said in my attached letter, it is my intent to launch legal action against the Office of the 
Children’s Lawyer, the Province of Ontario and Mr. Pusztay personally should harm come to 
my daughter as a result of the court following his flawed and biased recommendations.  
Between now and when my daughter turns 18 years of age, should harm come to her as a 
result, I will encourage her to sue for damages suffered when she was younger. Knowing the 
mother and her family as I do, I am confident that it is only a matter of time until something 
happens to my daughter. 
 

 Daniel Krieger 
554 12’Th Street West 
Owen Sound, Ontario. 
N4K-3V9 
Tel:  (519) 371-6552 
Fax: (519) 371-6552 



 

How your social worker, Mr. Pusztay, can recommend that this abusive mother should have 
sole custody when there is a documented history of domestic violence, abuse and exposure of 
my daughter to persons convicted of sexually assaulting children is beyond belief! 
 
What is so bizarre is that your social worker stated that my three-year-old daughter had a “right” 
to be with this convicted child sexual abuser who my daughter is not even blood related to.  
This same convicted child sexual abuser is the same person that sexually abused my 
daughter’s mother.   And your social worker states in his report that my daughter has the “right” 
to be with this person.  This is SICK and absurd. 
 
Mr. Bruce Rivers of the Metro Toronto Children Aid Society has publicly stated “the best 
indicator of future child abuse is the past history of child abuse”.  Evidence shows that my 
daughter is being abused by her mother Evidence shows that domestic violence and sexual 
abuse were prevalent in the mother’s family for many years.  Evidence shows my daughter is 
exposed to drinking and smoking.  Yet your workers place my child in this sort of environment. 
 
Just what the hell is going on with your agency?  Have your workers lost their common sense?  
Is it common for workers with your agency to recommend that three-year-old children be in the 
care of persons who have a history of domestic violence and convictions of sexual abuse of 
children and who are currently before the court for domestic violence charges by the police? 
 
Your workers are making a mockery of child protection in this province as well as bringing 
disgrace to you and to those at your agency who do try to do their jobs with professionalism.  
You are the boss and must take responsibility for your workers actions. 
 
I would strongly suggest that you start taking a closer look at just what your workers are doing 
in the field.  I have been told by reliable sources that you are on the public record as saying that 
Ontario’s Office of the Children’s Lawyer DOES NOT represent the best interest of children.  
Maybe it is time that this policy be changed for the betterment of this province’s children. 
 
If you, Mr. McTavish, can’t do the job of competently running the affairs of Ontario’s Office of 
the Children’s Lawyer, then maybe it time you consider stepping down and letting someone 
else take over the job who is better able and willing to get the workers back in line at your 
agency. 
 
Your confirmation of this letter, in writing, would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Xxxx(signed) 
 
Daniel Krieger 
 
Various member of Provincial Parliament 
The Honourable Senator Anne Cools 
Family Justice Review Committee 
Mr. Bruce Rivers, Executive Director, Toronto Children’s Aid Society 


